
WHPK (FM) Q2-2023 
Special Programming 
dealing with issues and 
offering opportunities 
to local performers   

  

Show Title Description of show Day/time of Show 

Arranged Marriage 

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Monday 10:00 

Guilty by Dissociation 

A selection of rock music by the hosts. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. Co-hosted by 
Christine Pang. 

Monday 14:00 

  

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Thursday 11:00 

  

A selection of music spanning genres, oftentimes 
with emphasis that originating from the host’s 
home country, Russia. 

Thursday 10:00 

  

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Monday 15:00 

  

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Tuesday 14:00 

DJ Stone 

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Thursday 8:00 

  

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Monday 10:00 

  

A selection of rock music by the host. Adjacent 
genres are also explored, oftentimes with an 
emphasis on local (Chicago) talent. 

Thursday 15:00 

  

A mix of various electronic music genres, most 
of which are danceable and pay respect to 
Chicago’s history. 

Wednsday 14:00 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 


